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Y2 Puffin Trent Country Park field trip

Y2 Puffin Trent Country Park field trip - 8
June 2021
Dear Parents

Trent Country Park entrance along Merryhills Brook

Year 2 have planned an exciting visit to Trent Country Park entrance along Merryhills Brook as part of
our comparison study between a small area of the UK and a small area of Madagascar. The purpose of
the visit will be to use simple fieldwork and observation skills to study the geography of the area
surrounding our school.

Puffin Class will be visiting on Tuesday 8th June 2021. We will be travelling on foot. The children will be
leaving school promptly at 12:30 and will return at 2:30 in time for a normal pick up at the end of the
school day.

Your child should wear school uniform, a suitable jacket and footwear. Please ensure that your child
brings a bottle of water with them inside a carrier bag. 
If you are available and would like to accompany us on the trip, please express your interest on
Parentmail and your class teacher will confirm parent volunteers once all responses have been
submitted.

All children on our asthma register must make sure they have an up to date pump with
them on the day.  Children without their pumps will not be allowed to go.

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely
Ernest Pawlowski
 

We would like to know if you are available to help on this



Name: Date:

We would like to know if you are available to help on this
trip

Yes, I am able to help and have helped on a trip before

Yes, I am able to help and have not helped on a trip before

Contact Number

Type mobile number
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